Rev. Nichael Bruce St. Mark's Vicarage 13 North Audley Street London, W.l. Great-Britain

Lisbon, 30 April 1964

Dear Rev. Bruce,

Through Miss Clout I have heard that you are trying to get all the essays for your book. I do hope that you can succeed in that and that soon we will be able to see the book.

I have today a comprete request for you. The National President of the Grail in the "nited States has been recently in Europe and I had the opportunity to tell her about the book and to show to her my own contribution. She would love very much to use this text in a roneotype form during a meeting that is going to take place in the Grail Center at Commwall, near New York. The meeting will be attended by a selected group of women of different Cristian denominations and the subject will be exactly the ministry of women. It will take place rather soon, at Pentecost. Do you agree that they use my essay with the indication that it is going to be printed in your book? In your answer can you tell me, if possible, the name of the publisher and the eventual date of the publication? I would be grateful if you would let me know your answer rather soon.

Miss Clout had asked me the particulars for my name. I don't know how you are intending to introduce the different contributors. The easiest about me could be something like this:

"Miss Pintasilgo, who puts forth here the results of her personal research, is a member of the International Grail Movement."

If you need something more (like profession, functions assumed in the Church, etc.) please, tell me. I can easily send you some particulars and you will be able to chose among them those which are more relevant in the context of your book.

Hoping to hear from you soon, I send you my best greetings.

